
 

 
Mr. Ciccarini, Dr. Conway, and Members of the Board of Education,  
 

It is with mixed emotions that I tender my resignation as second grade teacher at Bradley 
School. While my position in the Bradley Family has been a coveted one, reading is my passion 
and I plan to pursue it as a reading interventionist in Milford.  
 

I cannot begin to express my gratitude toward Derby for the experiences it has provided me 
both personally and professionally. Working with the children and families in Derby has been 
nothing short of a privilege and extremely rewarding. In my time here, I feel as though I have 
really been able to become a part of the community, and that is something I will always cherish. 
Professionally I have been provided numerous opportunities to grow and develop through 
district initiatives as well as personal initiatives the district was willing to support. I have been the 
benefactor of training with Generation Ready, Literacy How, participation in The Hill for Literacy, 
and training in Orton Gillingham methodology. The administration in Derby genuinely has had 
my back in every circumstance. The administration combined with the students and families in 
Derby have provided an experience for me that I will forever hold in high esteem. 
 

I regret any inconvenience this may cause and wholeheartedly thank you for six rewarding 
years in your employ.  
 

Sincerely,  
 

Elizabeth White 

 

 


